
Biometric recognition systems  
 
Where we use students’ biometric data as part of an automated biometric recognition system (for 
example, students use finger prints to receive school dinners instead of paying with cash), we will 
comply with the requirements of the Protection of Freedoms Act 2012.  
 
I confirm I give consent for my child to use biometric recognition (fingerprint) to receive food in 
school.    You have the right to choose not to use the school’s biometric system(s). Should this be the 
case the alternative is that money is uploaded onto your child’s parent pay account so that they can 
access the relevant services.  Please let us know if you wish to use this service. 

   
Parents/carers and students can object to participation in the school’s biometric recognition 
system(s), or withdraw consent, at any time, and we will make sure that any relevant data already 
captured is deleted.  


